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22/1/2022 
 
Notice Re: TET NEW YEAR FESTIVAL 2022 
 
 
Dear Sir / Madam 
 
We regret to inform that in this Covid-19 climate, and following a public poll 
within the Vietnamese Community, we decided to cancel this year’s Festival for 
the public interests. 
 
Invitations have been sent out, but we request they now be retracted.  
 
Our arrangements and festival infrastructures were already in good order, this 
decision would be disappointing and devastating as we have no choice but will 
try our best to compensate it. 
 
We thank you for your support and wish a cultural event will be organised soon 
in lieu of this traditional festival, pending sponsors’ variation process. 
 
We wish you a happy, healthy, Covid free, successful, and prosperous new Year 
of the Tiger. 
 
With kind regards, 

 
Dr Anh NGUYEN MD MBBS 
President of WA Chapter 
Vietnamese Community in Australia. 
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